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Years 3 and 4:  
This week, we have been learning and exploring a poem 
called Christmas Long Ago. The children have created 
actions to go along with the words and have had a go at 
writing their own rhyming couplets!  

Years 5 and 6:  
Drake class had a great time last week at ‘We the Curi-
ous’ science museum in Bristol. The children had loads of 
opportunities to get ‘hands on’ with scientific ideas and 
experienced some really WOW moments. Thanks to the 
PTFA they took part in a light workshop run by the muse-
um staff where they got to use ray boxes to manipulate 
light. 
Also last week, the children worked in groups to design, 
make and create their own Christmas Fair games – think-
ing of the look and design of the game, the prizes and the 
cost. From our room alone we generated £145 for the 
PTFA! 
This week the children have been writing some amazing 
sentences ready for their Christmas story next week. 

Merry Christmas everybody! 

Message from Sarah Price 
What a fantastic week of festivi-
ties. It was great to see the chil-
dren so excited by Father Christ-
mases' visit. It really has been a 
week of magical memories that 
the children will always remem-
ber, I am sure. 
I would like to say a huge thank 
you to the PFTA for an amazing 
Christmas fair and all they have 

done to support the school this term.  
It is our Christingle & Christmas service at the church 
on Monday and we hope to see many of you there. 
  
First Steps 
First Steps have been very busy making lots of Christ-
mas crafts this week and have spent lots of time prac-
tising for their Christmas Carol service this afternoon. 
Thank you to everyone who could join us for our Carol 
service and we hope you all enjoyed it as much as the 
children did.   
 
Reception 
It has been an incredible week for Darwin class - they 
performed their first lower school Nativity, had a crack-
ing Christmas lunch with their jumpers on, met Father 
Christmas and visited Killerton House to delve into the 
'Night Before Christmas' event. I just wanted to share 
how proud I am of them all for throwing themselves into 
everything with such enthusiasm and effort!   

Years 1 and 2:  
What a busy week! Seacole class practiced their socks 
off to ensure that the Nativity was the best it could be 
and what a performance it was! Every one joined in, 
showed confidence and sang amazingly. After all their 
hard work, we had an exciting trip to Killerton. After 
learning the poem, Twas a night before Christmas, we 
explored Killerton house, played Christmas games and 
even sang a verson of the poem as a song.  

Dates for your diary: 
 
 

16 December 
Christingle & Christmas  
service, Church 2:15pm 

 
19 December  

Last day of term 
 

6 January 
Start of new term 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Drake: Bobby 
Lewis: Autumn 
Seacole: Jack B 

Darwin: Jack  
 

Golden Leaves 
Drake: Elsie 

Lewis: Oscar S 
Seacole: The whole class 

Darwin: Fleur 

 
Stars of last week 

 
Drake: Liam 

Lewis: Marlie 
Seacole: Ezio 

Darwin/First steps: Clara 
 

Golden Leaves 
 

Drake:  Emma 
Lewis: Kate 

Seacole: Bethany 
Darwin/First steps:  Arno 

 
 

 
If you need to contact the head or SENDco please 
email sampford@ventrus.org.uk or phone the 
school to arrange an appointment. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

TO  

PEVERELL HOUSE! 

 
 
 


